‘ Southshore Hills POA

For information or to contact your Board visit:

www.southshorehills.com

Spring Cleaning Opportunity

Southshore Hills POA will have four (4) 40-yd dumpsters installed in areas
throughout the property for a community-wide clean up. The dumpsters will be
delivered on Friday May 5% and picked up on Monday May 8%. Locations of the
dumpsters are indicated on the enclosed map.

This is a great time to declutter your closets and garages as well as dispose of
unwanted furniture. We hope that all residents will take advantage of the
opportunity. Owners leasing their homes should notify their tenants to participate
in this clean up as well.

NOTE: Residents are NOT allowed to place any type of hazardous materials in the
dumpsters, including wet paint, oil (or other liquids), asbestos, sealed tanks/drums,
electronics (e-waste) and/or tires.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate
to contact PMP Management at (805) 642-2400, or e-mail care @PMPmanage.com
and a PMP Customer Care Representative will be happy to assist you.

Thank you,
Southshore Hills POA
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